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For the Red Cross 
 

At the recent whist drive and dance in aid of the Red Cross, a cake guessing competition in the 
charge of Mrs. A. F. Newport realised the sum of 9s.  The cake was given by members of the 
Observer Corps.  Mrs. R. C. L. Kennaway has presented an attractive hand worked emblem of the 
Red Cross and it is to be suspended from the platform at the meetings of the ladies committee. 
 
North Wilts Herald, Friday, 9 February 1940 

 


